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Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:
20214268P Lconic 1106:2021 09:35:08 INT Being straight opposite the building {gardens end to end), we are concerned about the loss of light and
Sturge-Moore privacy.
We are also concerned about the look of the building and, if the extension is to be built, it should be in keeping
with the other buildings next to it.
Finally, if the plan were to go ahead, we are concerned about the disturbance caused by the works: noise,
dust, pollution as it would directly impact us and the use of our house and garden.
Many thanks.
20214020681 T.eonie 117062021 09:36:20  INT Being straight opposite the building (gardens end to end), we are concerned about the loss of light and

Sturge-Maore

privacy.

We are also concerned about the look of the building and, if the extensicn is to be built, it should be in keeping
with the other buildings next to it.

Finally, if the plan were to go ahead, we are concerned about the disturbance caused by the works: noise,
dust, pollution as it would directly impact us and the use of cur house and garden.

Many thanks.
| sturge-moore@thisplace. vispa.com
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